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Sen. Richard Heuberger, June 35,1965
United “tates “enate Suilding,

Washington, D.C,
Dear Senator Heuberger:

The Yakima Nation's Centennial committee has
indicated that I sahould send a copy of the Trenty Centennial booklet,
which I edited and wrote & couple of sections for, to you.

¥y only regret , in sending 1t to a senator with the writing
background that you possess, is that I had less than 12 days time
(off duty hours) to prepare the +aterial for the printers.

The Yakimas have never before authorigzed a publication but they
felt this 1s a "once 1n s hundred years" event and that the item
would pay for 1itself, thereby costing the tribe nothinge I believe
it w1ll do thet in the Yakima Valley.

Your copy , 8 64 pp. wreps deel 18 being sent under separate cover
and may come 1n handy in your collection,

I am sure that if you have use for another copy or so, there wlll be
8 few surplus hanging around snd that 2lex Saluskin, chairman of the

Centennial Yomnittee and secretary of the Yakima Tribal Counoll would

be most hapsy to take cars of your request,
Sincerely

Click Relander



